Felicla Bilake
MK

From: Will Dowe S
Sent: 10 February 2020 21:00

To: PianningPolicy

Subject: Alnesbourn Crescent Planning Proposal

Good afternoon

| am emailing to express my concern at the council’s proposal to allow the grassland area adjacent to Alnesbourn to
be used for housing.

This area of land borders an AONB which would be negatively affected by additional vehicular traffic in the area.
The existing access track to Bridge Wood/Orwell Meadows/Hallowtree Campsite is already in disrepair.
Additional traffic in the area would be at the detriment to the properties in the Alnesbourn Priory site.

It is a short-sighted affort by the council to boost housing in an area which is unequipped to handle the additional
capacity.

No work should be allowed to take place. The land must be kept undisturbed which will allow the flora and fauna to
develop. This will bring far more vaiue to the people living and working in that area.

Yours sincerely,

Wwill Dowe
Hallowtree Scout Activity Centre



